
The following handover ceremony was held on the 25th of December, 2015 within the 

framework of the Grassroots and Human Security Grant Assistance Programme with 

participation of the Ambassador Mr. Takahashi and the Governmer of Gadabey Region, Mr. 

Yediyarov. 

 

The Project for Construction of Water Supply System in Soyudlu Village of 

Gadabey Region 

In order to improve the access to the potable water for the residents of Soyudle villages, the 

project constructed a new water supply system in the village. As a result of the project, the 

villagers have gained the access to the safe potable water and improved their living 

condition. The total amount of the Japanese Grant Assistance for the said project is USD 

90,900. 

 

Speech by the Ambassador in Azeri 
language 

Participants of the ceremony 

  
 

Ribbon-cutting ceremony 
 

Tap stand constructed by the project  

  
 


